
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
CAMPBELLS LABELS FOR EDUCATION 

SUNNY D BOOK SPREE 
TYSON PROJECT A+ 

 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
We are thrilled to remind you about our simple fundraiser programs. These easy and quick programs make a BIG 
difference in the education of all of our students. 
 
Box Tops for Education: Collecting Box Tops is an easy way for parents to get involved in their child’s education. 
Just by purchasing Box Tops products, clipping the coupons and sending them into school, we earn cash that can be 
used to buy anything we need. Each Box Top label is worth $0.10 for our school. You can find Box Tops on 
thousands of your favorite products, from Big G® cereals to Avery® office supplies to Hanes® T-shirts to Boise® 

printer paper. 
 
Campbell’s Labels for Education: Send in your trimmed Campbell’s labels. Each label earns points. Those points 
are accumulated and redeemed for educational resources, even sports equipment. A few years ago, Franzen received 
new basketballs and footballs. Look for the labels on many products, not just soup. Find the labels on GLAD, 
Pepperidge Farm, Swanson, Prego, Pop Secret, V8, POST, Bic products and more! 
 
Sunny D Book Spree:  Save the labels from your SunnyD drinks to earn books for our classrooms. 20 labels = 20 
books. Last year we collected enough labels to give new books to all of our classroom teachers. Collection boxes are 
at the schools.  
 
Tyson Project A+: Look for the labels on all kids of Tyson frozen food products. For every label Tyson receives, 
they will give us $0.24. We can use that money for whatever our schools need! Tyson A+ labels are clearly marked 
and easy to trim and send to school. 
 
Feel free to contact anyone one of the coordinators, if you have more questions. 
 
Our first submission to earn money for this year is at the end of October so please keep clipping and send in what 
you have as they do expire!  Remind your friends and family to collect as well; the more labels we can collect means 
more money for our schools!!  
 
Just a reminder that we typically have contests at each school during the January-February timeframe.   
 
 
kristisliva@yahoo.com Kristi Sliva 
 
krisnjeff@sbcglobal.net  Kristen Gunnlaugson   
 
 
 
 




